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Divisions of Police and Fire to Host Second Annual Trunk or Treat  
Family-friendly Event to Showcase Police and Fire Personnel and Equipment 

 

The Columbus Division of Police and the Columbus Division of Fire are set to ignite the 

Halloween spirit as they proudly announce the return of the highly-anticipated second annual 

trunk or treat event. This spooktacular gathering promises endless fun for all that will take place 

on Sunday, October 29, 2023, from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. 

 

The event will transform Marconi Boulevard in downtown Columbus into a festive Halloween 

wonderland, bringing families together in a safe and enjoyable environment. Children are invited 

to don their most imaginative costumes, as police officers and firefighters will be on hand to 

distribute candy and create unforgettable memories. 

 

The magic of trunk or treat wouldn't be possible without the incredible support of our sponsors: 

Columbus Police Foundation, Fraternal Order of Police Capital City Lodge #9, Columbus 

Firefighters Foundation, Byers Auto Group, and CME Federal Credit Union. Their generous 

contribution ensures treats will be abundant for all the young goblins and ghouls, as well as their 

families who join us for this enchanting evening. 

 

To accommodate this event, Marconi Boulevard will be temporarily closed to southbound traffic 

between West Long Street and West Broad Street, starting at 2 p.m. on Sunday, October 29, 

2023. The roadway will be reopened promptly following the conclusion of the event. 
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